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  November 8, 2019
Dear Parents and Students,

It sure has been a cool and fast week! The weather sure changes from morning to noon.  Please make sure to always bring warm clothes, hats and mittens each day.
This week we reviewed on the multiplication and division facts of 0-6’s. Please check out my web page!  It has some great sites that your child may use to help them improve on their skills. There are also websites in the back of their assignment notebook.  If your child is giving you a hard time about practicing math facts and or other skills they are learning in class this may help you!  They are game based!  Learning and having fun at the same time!  Take a look!  I try to add to it often!  If you find something is not working, please let me know and I will take a look at it! 
Please continue working on reading every night!  It is important that your child be able to tell you about what they have read in detail. Also we are working on main idea and supporting details.  Have your child state differences and similarities between this book and the one they read last week.  Keep reading I can see the progress they are making!
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We are working on Personal Character Trait Gratitude this month of November.

Talk to them about what it means and how they are showing that trait.  The last two months have been respect and responsibility. 

In our reading we have been sharing Patricia Polacco stories and discussing character traits of the characters along with traditions.

Next week is conferences. Please have your child attend so they can help 

share with us what they are doing also. Can’t wait to see you!

No school November 21 – 24.  
Have a great weekend and stay warm!!!!
